
Have You 
Seen This 
Plant?
Perrenial Pepperweed (Lepidium latifolium) is an 
invasive plant in New England. It is a threat to our 
native plants, animals and landscape.

How to Identify Pepperweed: 
Found in coastal salt marsh & 
upland roadsides
1-5 feet tall 
Flowers mid-June to early-July
Small white flowers, with four 
petals, clustered at the top
Alternate leaves, which get 
smaller higher on the stem
Smooth, lime-green stem



UNH Extension and the Maine Natural Areas 
Program are collaborating with the US Fish and 
Wildlife Service to map Pepperweed in NH & ME and 
work towards eradication.

For more information visit:

Perennial Pepperweed 
Partnership

extension.unh.edu/resource/
perennial-pepperweed-partnership

scan me


